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It's been a crazy past couple of weeks here in Costa Rica! As we are entering our final month here in this 
beautiful country we have also been working hard to connect the guests that we have to the higher vision 
of CARP. The vision of working together to continually grow and becoming people that can create 
families and a society that God can be a part of. 
 
In the past two weeks we've spent our time meeting with guests, giving Divine Principle lectures and 
having events. we even held our final American Melting pot event! 
 

 
 
For our final event, we focused on the theme of “Living for the Sake of Others”. Though often we may 
think of living for the sake of others as a burden or as sacrifice of our own time, energy, or things, it is a 
way to express true love and experience true happiness with others. There is beauty and love when we can 



 

 

overcome our own selfish desires for the sake of our friends, family, communities, and the world. We 
wanted to help others understand the value of living for the sake of the greater good. 
 

 
 

 
 
for our last event we had about 30 people come to participate. a few had to leave a bit early before our 
final picture but all had a great time regardless. we enjoyed activities together as well as deep connection 
of heart through discussion. 
 



 

 

 
 
Our Final American melting pot event! 
 

 
 
Studying Divine Principle together with one of our guests 
 



 

 

 
 
F. Fujioka giving a lecture on Original Value 
 

 
 
G. Marchitelli giving a Lecture on The Purpose of Creation 
 
 
 
 


